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Our beautiful state of Oregon needs to reclaim its night skies. The rampant and 

unrestrained building in Washington County has robbed us of the night’s beauty. The 

light pollution here in Tigard has been an incredible loss to those of us who 

remember in the nit too distant past what it was like to look at the stars. Our children 

and grandchildren will not have the amazing human-connecting experience of gazing 

up in wonder and imagining our place in the Universe. And it is not only humanity that 

loses. Light pollution, impacts, bird migration and our state’s precious wildlife. Please 

remember who we are as devoted Oregonians and vote to take this small step to 

protect Oregon’s nocturnal beauty.  


